


Chet Gladchuk
President, Naval Academy Golf Association
566 Brownson Road, Ricketts Hall
Annapolis, MD 21402-5040

Dear Mr. Gladchuk:

Thank you for your letter to the Secretary of the Navy regarding the pursuit of another golf 
course at Naval Support Activity (NSA) Annapolis. I am responding on his behalf.  

Approval requests for leasing actions must come from a Department of the Navy component.
I recommend you reach out to the Public Works Officer (PWO) of NSA Annapolis. The PWO is 

 who can be reached at  or 
@us.navy.mil.

If you need any further assistance regarding this matter, please contact  
by phone at  or email at @us.navy.mil.

Sincerely,

James B. Balocki
Principal Deputy 
Assistant Secretary of the Navy

(Energy, Installations, and Environment)

May 6, 2022
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